BUILDING « DEVELOPMENT

September 5, 2019

City Clerk
Jacqueline Beaudry

Planning Manager
Brett Lenart, AICP

Good Afternoon,
We would like to formally withdraw our request to rezone the proposed condominium

project, The Garnet, from the September 16, 2019 City Council agenda.

Thank you,

Kelly Anderson




